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I oppose SB 408.  Every type of medical provider has thier own governing licensing 

board. Each board is familiar with the education of the type of provider they license 

and thus appropriately determines the scope of practice.  Those boards develop the 

scope of practice for their providers based on their training and area of expertiese.  It 

is inappropriate and potentially dangerous to the citizens of Oregon for the Oregon 

Health Authority to have authority to dictate the scope of practice of licensed medical 

providers.  That is the duty of each licensing board and should not be outsourced to 

another entity. 


